
Editorial Preface

It is my immense pleasure to present you with the issue 7.1, the first scheduled official issue of this 
year and I firmly believe that we will be able to be on track in future. Therefore, the 7.2 issue is 
expected before the end of 2017.

IJUDH has decided to increase its family-size recently by adding a team of the international 
ambassadors all over the world. We do need at least one representative international ambassador in 
every country so that we have a global networking working with us. Primary responsibilities of an 
ambassador will include but not limited to help local authors with guidance and to bring up possible 
collaborations with other medical and research organisations. No wonder, the ambassadors will be 
the face of IJUDH at their area of work. In addition to working with a great team, an ambassador 
will be given the free access to the journal issues depending upon his/her dedication to work and 
contribution, and much more! If you are interested to see yourself in our ambassador-list and have 
a great time with our excellent team working worldwide, do not hesitate to write me an email with 
your interests and updated resume. We will be more than happy to hear from you all.

Like the previous issue, we are here with four very versatile pieces of writing including enhanced 
chapter of the book. We have maintained the variety we always offer in every issue and we believe 
you will surely enjoy every part of it. I do not think it is necessary to give any overview of the articles 
here because I am sure you will find your way to the interests you are linked with.

Have fun while reading!

Ashok Kumar Biswas
Editor-in-Chief
IJUDH
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